1306

7th June, 1924.

Dr. F. C. Button, President, Morehead State Normal School, Morehead, Kentucky.

Dear Sir:

we shall, as you instruct, take up the study of the building locations on the assumption that you cannot secure any additional land for buildings. Of course we are disappointed that the land we recommended your taking seems out of the question because it not only provided space for athletics but it also provided opportunity for spreading out the building groups and taking advantage of distinctly better sites and outlooks than those on the present ground.

We cannot help hoping still that you will be able to secure this land but in the meantime we will see what can be done with the building groups on the present sites, paying special attention to the location for the new classroom building and the central power and heating plant. We hope, however, that you will let us know promptly if you discover any way, either my condemnation or otherwise, to secure the additional land as it will radically affect the building layout plan which we should like to prepare for you.

Very truly yours,

ECW: GB

